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Mary Beth deBeau

From: Mary Beth deBeau

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 12:03 PM
To: 'Mike Bayes'; Jeff Jordan

Cc: Jason Torchinsky; Christal Dennis
Subject: RE: MUR 7228, 7233

Mike, your request for an extension of time to respond to the Complaints in the above-noted matters has been
approved. As such, the responses are due on or before the close of business May 5, 2017.

Should you have any questions, please contact our office at CELA @fec.gov.
Thank you,
Mary Beth deBeaun

Mary Beth deBeau

Paralegal Specialist

Complaints Examination and Legal Administration
Office of General Counsel

202-694-1650

CELA@fec.gov

From: Mike Bayes [mailto:jmbayes@hvjt.law]

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 11:53 AM

To: leff Jordan <jjordan@fec.gov>; Mary Beth deBeau <mdebeau@fec.gov>
Cc: Jason Torchinsky <jtorchinsky@hvit.law>

Subject: Re: MUR 7228, 7233

Jeff, please find attached a request for extension in MURs 7228 and 7233.
Please let us know if you need anything further.

Thank you,

Mike

Michael Bayes | Holtzman Vogel Josefiak Torchinsky PLLC

From: Mary Beth deBeau <mdebeau@fec.gov>

Date: Thursday, April 20, 2017 at 1:54 PM

To: Mike Bayes <jmbayes@hvijt.law>

Cc: Jason Torchinsky <jtorchinsky@hvit.law>, Jeff Jordan <jjordan@fec.gov>
Subject: MUR 7233

Mr. Bayes, attached please find a copy of the complaint in MUR 7233.
If you have any questions, please contact our office via email at CELA@fec.gov or by phone, 202-694-1650.

Regards,



Mary Beth deBeoun

Mary Beth deBeau

Paralegal Specialist

Complaints Examination and Legal Administration
Office of General Counsel

202-694-1650

CELA@fec.gov
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